
 
 

                                                        
01 July 2019 

 
Eleanor Church, 

Case Manager, 

National Infrastructure Planning 

Temple Quay House, 

2 The Square, 

Bristol, 

BS1 6PN 

 

Via E-Mail: M25Junction10@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 

 

Dear Ms Church,   

 

Section 55 (Acceptance of Applications) of the Planning Act 2008 (as amended 

by the Localism Act 2011) Consultation 

 

Thank you for your e-mail, dated 19 June 2019, regarding the application by Highways 

England for an Order granting Development Consent for the M25 Junction 10/A3 Wisley 

Interchange proposal. 

 

Whilst I am not aware that Highways England have approached the SDNPA regarding the 

proposal the SDNPA, due to the distance between the proposal and the National Park, 

consider it highly unlikely that the proposal would have a meaningful impact upon the 

National Park so would not expect to have been consulted.  

 

However, if the Planning Inspectorate consider that there is a specific impact arising from the 

proposal that would impact upon the statutory purposes and duty of the National Park 

please contact us at planning@southdowns.gov.uk. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

David Cranmer BSc (Hons) MSc MRTPI 

Development Management Lead 
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